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Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s)  

 

Non-uniform day on Friday 20th September 2019 

 

In line with the School Council’s plans for supporting various charities, we will hold our first non-

uniform day of this school year on Friday 20th September 2019.     

 

We hope to raise funds for Cancer Research UK and for school related projects, overseen by 

our Student Council.  Cancer Research UK are the world’s largest charity dedicated to saving 

lives through research.  Their vision is to bring forward the day when all cancers are cured. 

 

Key Stage 3 and 4 students will be asked to donate £2.00 to wear ‘normal’ clothes suitable for 

school on this day. Please do make sure the clothes the students wear are respectable and 

appropriate for the school environment; fancy dress, ripped jeans, bare midriffs or shoulders, 

facial and other body piercings and dyed hair are not allowed.  For safety reasons students 

must not wear flip flops or open toed shoes.  All lessons will run as normal.   

 

The next non-uniform day after this will be in support of “Children in Need” on Friday 15th 

November. Please be aware that we only have one non-uniform day per half-term and, 

hence, a maximum of six in any one academic year.  We have a section on our website under 

‘About Us/Community and Charity Support’ where you will see further information you may 

be interested to read. 

 

We hope all our students will join in and raise money for this very worthwhile cause.  If you 

have any queries regarding the above, please contact your son/daughter’s Head of Year. 

 

May I also take this opportunity to remind you that we have a compressed day on Thursday 

26th September, finishing the school day at 2.30pm followed by an Inset Day will be Friday 27th 

September.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mr Martin Brown 

Headteacher 

 

  


